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Now that our Osprey Chicks have fledged, your 
Cedar Key Water and Sewer District will conduct a 
Chemical Washout of our 250,000-gallon water 
tower located at the corner of G Street and Whiddon 
Avenue. This washout will thoroughly clean the 
inside of the water tank and will require the water 
tower to be empty for up to 48 hours beginning 
Tuesday, August 5th. 

During this process, residents may experience low 
water pressure and may want to take water supply 
measures ahead of the washout. Once the washout 
is complete, the need to refill the water tower will be 
of the utmost importance. We ask all Cedar Keyan’s 
to help the water tower refill process by lessening 
water usage over the days following August 5th. Our 
Fire Department has been alerted and Chief 
Robinson and his Department have made the 
necessary adjustments to provide fire protection. 

We appreciate everyone’s help in this endeavor. If 
you have any questions, please contact John 
Rittenhouse at 352-543-5285. Thank you! 
 


